
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools  
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MULTIPLE OFFERINGS COURSE 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE PRINCETON REVIEW AND ECTOR 
COUNTY ISD 

 
DATE: May 20, 2014         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Presented for your consideration is The Princeton Review (TPR) Multiple Offerings 
Course Agreement.  Through this agreement TPR agrees to provide and promote 
National Merit Scholars services to student’s at all three ECISD high schools, effective 
August 1, 2014 to June 30, 2015. 
 
 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Multiple Offerings Course 
Agreement between Ector County ISD and the Princeton Review, as presented. 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tom Crowe      Carolyn Gonzalez 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent  
       for Curriculum 
 
 


